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From:                              shannon brousseau 
Sent:                               Tuesday, July 05, 2011 8:25 AM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Redistritcting Altadena
 
To The Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors,
As a resident of Altadena I am asking you to please leave Supervisor Antonovich as Altadena's representative to the
Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors.  Please do not redistrict Altadena.
Thank you,
Shannon Kearney

Altadena 91001
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